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12. Report Request – Update on Park Homes Project 
 

Purpose of the Report 
 
At the February 2011 meeting of the Scrutiny Committee, members considered a report 
by the Assistant Director – Health and Wellbeing, updating them on the implementation 
of the Park Homes Project.  At that meeting, members resolved: 
 
That the Scrutiny Committee receives 12 monthly updates on the site management of 
the Gypsy Park Homes at Ilton and Tintinhull.   
 
That 12 months has now elapsed. In order to ensure that the officers and relevant 
Portfolio Holder provide the relevant information to the Committee, the Scrutiny 
Committee are now asked to consider the Report Request Template attached at 
Appendix A to this report in relation to this issue. 
 
Action Required 
 
Members are asked to consider and complete the Report Request Template attached. 
This information will then be sent to the appropriate Officers and Portfolio Holders prior 
to their attendance at the February Scrutiny Committee. 
 
Financial Implications 
 
There are no other financial implications other than those identified above. 
 
Background Papers:   Scrutiny Committee Minutes - February 2011 
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